
Dear Families, 

 

It was a pleasure to welcome so many families to parents evening this week. It's such a privilege to work closely with you to secure the best learning for 

your child. We were delighted to have received so much positive feedback via the parental questionnaires and conversations. The school is firmly committed 

to the improvement journey and your support in this is crucial– thank you.  

 

The full analysis of the questionnaires will be published in the next newsletter. It is important that, as a school team, we take time to celebrate our      

successes but also work hard to improve the areas suggested by parents. One area that has been highlighted as a success in the parental feedback has been 

the link between the children's learning and enrichment of the curriculum with trips, music and sports. However one area you would like us to work on is 

ensuring that everyone in our community understands what 'bullying' means and share clearly how the school deals with any such incidents. Our children 

receive regular teaching about different types of bullying and how to keep themselves safe.  I have included a leaflet that each child 

will receive to support families further about processes in school. As always our door is always open if you need to discuss any    

concerns or problems.  

 

The Year 2 children finally got to go on their special trip linked to their learning about Roald Dahl this week. Luckily 

there were no travel hold ups and the children enjoyed immersing themselves in his imaginative world.   

 

 

Next week we will be supporting two significant days in the charity calendar; the first is World Water Day in which 

the ECO Council have been thinking about how we can support people who have to travel miles just for water, more details to  

follow. The second event is Red Nose Day on Friday 24th Match. James in Year 6 has already been fundraising by baking         

delicious cakes and selling them to the staff. I can assure you that there was a long queue! Children are welcome to come in 

wearing something red for the day on Friday for a donation of £1 with 50p to the charity and 50p towards our iPAD fund.  

 

I hope the Year 5 children get lots of rest over the weekend as they have an early start heading off to London on Monday to visit the Houses of Parliament, 

a ride on the London Eye and to watch the West End show 'STOMP'!  

 

Have a wonderful weekend,  Mrs Dyer  

School Development News 

This week I have held pupil progress meetings with each class teacher and learning support assistant. We reviewed class action plans and talked in depth 

about how best to support each child. I always look forward to these meetings as the staff talk passionately about each child's strength and areas for    

development and how they are determined to ensure each child gets what they need to succeed. 

 

RED NOSE DAY AT NINE 

ACRES FRIDAY 24th 

MARCH  
All children can wear mufti with a £1 

donation. 50p will be donated to Red 

Nose Day and 50p will go towards our 

school IPAD fund. 



Helping Hands—PTA  

Dates for diaries: 

 Family Fun Night TONIGHT Friday 17th 

March 6pm-7.30pm 

Looking forward to seeing lots of you tonight at 

our first ever family fun night, to be held in the 

hall and hosted by Mr Smith. It will involve lots 

of fun activities – no prizes just opportunities to 

laugh and spend time with your family. Entry is £1 

per person. 

 Easter Disco - Saturday 8th April 5pm-7pm 

Tickets for the Easter  

Disco will be going on sale 

next week- Please look out 

for posters! 

 

 

 

 

The next Helping Hands meeting will be on Monday 3rd  

April. We would love to see you there. 

Nine Acres Child Led Assemblies:                              

Tuesday 21st March 9:15am—9:45am Arundel 

Tuesday 28th March 9:15am – 9:45am Dover 

Tuesday 4th  April 9:15am—9:45am Corfe 

Tuesday 25th April 9:15am—9:45am Hurst 

Tuesday 2nd May  9:15am—9:45am Edinburgh 

Tuesday 16th May 9:15am—9:45am Stirling 

Tuesday 23rd May 9:15am—9:45am Windsor  

Tuesday  13th June 9: 15am—9:45am Balmoral 

Tuesday 20th June 9:15am—9:45am Carisbrooke 

Tuesday 27th June 9:15am—9:45am Yarmouth  

Parents are welcome to attend. Please arrive at the office foyer to sign in.  

W/C Monday 20th March 2017: 
Monday: All Day Breakfast (Sausages, Bacon, Scrambled Egg, Baked 

Beans ½ Tomato)/Veggie All Day Breakfast (v) with Bread, Fruit     

Yoghurt with Melon & Peaches  

 

Tuesday: Turkey Meatballs in a Tomato Sauce with Pasta/BBQ Bean 

Wrap served in a Tortilla Wrap (v) with Broccoli and Carrots, Oatie 

Fruit Crumble with Custard      

 

Wednesday: Roast Chicken, Roast Potatoes & Gravy/Quorn and  

Vegetable Pie with Roast Potatoes (v), Seasonal Cabbage and          

Cauliflower, Ice Cream Pot 

 

Thursday: Mexican Chilli with Rice, Tomato Salsa and Sweetcorn/

Quorn Chow Mein with Noodles with Tomato Salsa and Sweetcorn, 

Banana & Sticky Toffee Pudding with Custard  

 

Friday: Crispy Battered Fish/Cheesy Bread Whirl (v), served with 

Chips, Baked Beans and Coleslaw, Fruity Chocolate Crispie  

The Anti-Bullying Association defines bullying as “the repetitive, intentional hurting of one person or group by another person 

or group, where the relationship involves an imbalance of power.” There are several different ‘types’ of bullying;  

Emotional - a person is made to feel isolated by people making fun of them, ignoring them or teasing them. This can be     

difficult to spot as there are no physical signs of it.  

Verbal – verbal bullying involves calling someone names, insulting them for how they look or behave and even making threats to them. Like emotional bullying, 

verbal bullying is difficult to spot by adults as it is often done when they are not around and there are no physical signs.  

Physical – examples of physical bullying include punching, kicking, pushing and using any kind of force against another person. The sings of this are easier to 

spot as there may be bruises, cuts and grazes or torn clothes.  

Cyber – cyber bullying takes place online. It is often considered one of the most distressing types of bullying as there is no escape from it. Cyber bullies can 

make videos, spread lies about and openly insult or make threats to their victim and send them private messages.  

At Nine Acres, we do not tolerate any kind of bullying. Our Anti-Bullying Policy, which can be found on our website, can tell you how we 

deal with instances of bullying and how we support our children.  

The children are regularly reminded of how to handle bullies and what they can do to stop it in assemblies and by staff.  

Some useful websites with more information on bullying are; http://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk, http://www.bullying.co.uk, https://

www.stopbullying.gov,https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/child-abuse-and-neglect/bullying-and-cyberbullying 

A plea for volunteers! Nine Acres desperately needs      

volunteers to come in and hear readers during the     

afternoons! If you are interested and think that you 

could spare some time, please contact the office to let 

us know! 
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